
 

  

 

June 4, 2020 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Subject: Stakeholder Advisory Group Meeting, San Jacinto Groundwater Basin: Development of a 

Groundwater Sustainability Plan 

 

Dear Sir/Ma’am: 
 
Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD), as the West San Jacinto Groundwater Sustainability Agency 
(GSA), will hold a webinar only meeting at the date and time shown below, to provide an update of the 
development of the San Jacinto Groundwater Basin Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP).  The GSP will 
outline a course of action to accomplish groundwater sustainability over the 20-year plan 
implementation period.  The GSP will identify local undesirable results and define management actions 
to minimize unsustainable conditions in the San Jacinto Groundwater Basin.  The GSP will also develop 
milestones to ensure progress towards sustainable management of the San Jacinto Groundwater Basin 
under the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act.  For additional information, please see 
https://www.emwd.org/sgma.  We invite you to attend and appreciate your continued participation, 
feedback, and contribution to the development of the San Jacinto Groundwater Basin GSP.  The date, 
time, and webinar log-in information of the meeting is shown below.  Please contact us at your 
convenience at grayr@emwd.org or (951) 928-3777 extension 4514 if you have any questions or 
concerns.  
 

When:         July 14, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.  

Where:         Webinar Meeting (only) 
 

 

 

Webinar Access Information:     

When it's time, start or join the WebEx meeting from here: 

https://meeting.emwd.org/orion/joinmeeting.do?MTID=6decd47f701c23205594da9910f851f9 

https://www.emwd.org/sgma
mailto:grayr@emwd.org
https://meeting.emwd.org/orion/joinmeeting.do?MTID=6decd47f701c23205594da9910f851f9
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Meeting Number: 995 368 027 
Meeting Password: (This meeting does not require a password.) 
 
Audio Connection 
951-928-6199 (Local Toll) 
800-246-2839 (Toll Free) 
 
Access Code: 
995 368 027 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Rachel M. Gray 
Water Resources Planning Manager 


